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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:    All USDA Food Program Participants 

FROM: DCCECE/HNU  

DATE:   4/18/2022 

SUBJECT:   HNU Zoom Town Hall Meeting 

 

 
 

HNU Zoom Town Hall Meeting 
 

 
 

The Arkansas Department of Human Services, 
Division of Child Care and Early Childhood Education, 
Health and Nutrition Unit is pleased to announce the 
Zoom Town Hall Meeting is ready for you to view via the 
YouTube link provided in the Resource Library.  

 
 
 

• Commodities 

• Applications 

• Training  

• COVID-19 Waivers 

• Reviews 

• HNU Overview 

• Outreach 

• Provider Q & A 

 

 
 

 

Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the resource library 
under Mass Alerts 2022 If you have any questions regarding this memo, please contact your Program 
Specialist at: 501-682-8869.  

HNU hosted a pre-recorded Town Hall Meeting 
on April 13th, 2022, covering a variety of topics across 
the USDA programs. Topics will include: 
 


